From: Kallenback, Diane

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 2:03 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: Sheils, Andrew

Subject: gift to 39th Ward staff

Dear Director Berlin:

Please be advised that Angela Connelly, 39th Ward constituent, delivered a fruit tray (valued at $56.99) and a vegetable tray (valued at $29.99) to staff in the 39th Ward Public Service Office (4404 W. Lawrence) at 10:45 a.m., July 31, 2013.  Ms. Connelly left the gifts as a token of her appreciation with the staff's assistance with a computer and ward issue.  The 39th Ward staff accepted these food trays as gifts to the City of Chicago and have left them out for public consumption.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you for your assistance.

Diane

Diane Kallenback

Chief of Staff

Alderman Margaret Laurino, 39th Ward

